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February 11, 2013

The Honorable Ryan |. Yamane, Chair p—
and Members -

Committee on Transportation "‘

House of Representatives ﬁ

Hawaii State Capitol -

415 S. Beretania Street

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 o

Dear Chair Yamane and Committee Members:
Subject: House Bill 591; Relating to Safe Routes to School

The Department of Transportation Services (DTS) provides the following testimony in
support of House Bill 591. DTS supports HB 591 to the extent it proposes that moneys on
balance in the special fund shall not lapse to the credit of the State's general fund. The City
and County of Honolulu would welcome funds to be expended in public school zones on
Oahu for the purposes under section 291C-3, HRS.

We appreciate this opportunity to provide testimony on HB 591.

Very truly yours,

Michael D. Formby
Director Designate



